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Messages 

You [31 MAY 2016 03:07 AM]: 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
In response to NGO Committee question from May 28, first of all we would like to bring the attention of the Committee on NGOs to the fact that 
HCA Vanadzor is based in Armenia, so the first part of the question about its visits to Armenia is not relevant.  
 
As to the regional project with possible visits to Nagorno-Karabakh, please find the report on the project in question with the following link 
http://hcav.am/wp-content/uploads/2012/06/police_report_en1.pdf.  
 
At the same time HCA Vanadzor wants to express its concerns on the Committee on NGOs politicization which is obvious from the questions the 
Committee on NGOs refers to the Organization as well.  
We want to stress once again that HCA Vanadzor NGO sincerely hopes that the "national identity" of the Organization and the geography of its 
human rights activities will not affect the professional approach of the Committee on NGOs and its members regardless of its composition, and it 
will not show discriminatory attitude towards the Organization.  

 


